
       
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
twinkl.co

 Foundation Home 

Learning 
8th – 12th July 2019 

 

Wow – what a week! The children this week have enjoyed participating in 

Race for Life and wearing sporty mufti, watching the fantastic Year 2 show 

and have spent a lot of time visiting their new Year 1 classrooms and 

teachers. With only a few days left of our school year – our timetables are 

changing on a daily basis which can be both exciting but challenging too. 

Next week we are focussing on non-fiction animal books in preparation for 

our trip to the zoo on Thursday 18th July. Thank you so much if you offered 

to come and help – apologies that we cannot take you all! 

 

Dartmoor Zoo Trip: Children will start school at the usual time and we will be 

departing at approx. 9:15am and returning to school for the children to leave 

at 3:10pm as usual.  Children are required to wear uniform for this trip, but 

may need wet weather outer garments if it is raining. The weather forecast 

for the trip is looking like rain showers so please send your child in with a 

waterproof coat and wellies for the day. If it is particularly sunny, you may 

wish to apply sun cream to your child before they come to school and send 

them with a sunhat. We are unable to administer sun cream throughout the 

day. If you have requested a universal school lunch, these will be provided on 

the day. If you have not requested a lunch from school, please ensure that 

your child brings in a packed lunch from home. Children will be provided 

with a fruit snack as usual in the morning. 

Please ensure that your child brings in a named rucksack for the trip. This 

will need to be big enough to hold a water bottle, your child’s lunch and their 

coat. They will not need to bring their book bag to school on the day. 

Dates for this term: 

Tuesday 16th July: Last coffee morning of the term 

Wednesday 17th July: Foundation to Year 1 Transition Meeting - Parents and 

Carers in the hall 3.30 

Thursday 18th July: Trip to Dartmoor Zoo  

Wednesday 24th July: Last day of term 2.30pm  

 

 
 Home Reading celebration invites will be sent out next week for the 

children who have read on the most amount of days this term 

 Children who have their birthdays in the summer holidays are more 

than welcome to wear mufti between now and the end of term 

Home Learning: Have you 

found Elmer yet? Can you 

go and find Elmer following 

the Elmer trail? 

Please do not upload any more 

Tapestry observations as they 

are now being processed to 

send to you. Thank you for 

your super observations this 

year! 



 


